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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We have been invited to take all of our current Year 10 students to visit King Edward VI 
College as part of their Careers work and to support their Post 16 & 18 choices.  
 
King Edward VI College is offering us a morning of activities designed to explore a post 16 
provider and post 18 options. This will provide relevant information to support an informed 
choices for pupils. 
 
The visit will take place on Thursday 25th April and will be held from 9.45 and 12pm.  The 
pupils will travel to King Edward VI College by coach.  
 
This is a great opportunity, and we think our pupils would get a lot out of this visit.  Please 
complete the permission slip for your child to have a place on this visit.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Smith 
 
Careers Leader 
 

 
I hereby give permission for 
 
Pupil Name_______________________________________________________________ 
 
To attend the visit to King Edward VI College on Thursday 25th April  
 
Any medical conditions ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
SIGNED……………………………………………………………  
 
PRINT NAME…………………………………………………… 
 
 

 

 
 


